Create an
 “All About Me” poster for the first day of school:

Design a poster about YOU for the first day of school. (no bigger than 18”x24”) Some ideas of things to include are pictures of family, pets, hobbies, things you like/dislike, etc. You can cut pictures from magazines, print from the computer, use photographs, or simply draw your own. This is meant to be a fun project in which you are able to show your creativity while also helping your classmates and I learn more about you. Make sure that you have your name on your poster! I look forward to learning more about you  




































Please bring the following with you on the first day...
~pencil box
~low odor EXPO dry erase marker and eraser (this can be an old rag or sock!)
~2 large glue sticks
~crayons OR colored pencils
~4 #2 yellow pencils with pencil tip erasers
~’All About Me’ Poster
If possible, please donate:
~a box of tissues
~1 pack of EXPO markers (black only please!)
~NON-Clorox sanitizer wipes (Wet Wipes brand are great!)
Things NOT to bring to third grade...
~mechanical pencils
~binders (save these for 4th grade!)
~toys/stuffed animals
~pencil sharpeners
~decorative pocket folders
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Welcome to
Mrs. Fellenbaum’s
3rd grade!
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Summer Reading

Don’t forget to complete and return the summer reading challenge. The best way for children to maintain skills is through practice. Have your child engage in real world reading and math activities over the summer. Things such as reading Redbox movie descriptions, reading a menu when you go out to eat, telling time and counting change are great ways to practice skills needed for third grade. 

Mark your calendars with these IMPORTANT dates!

First Day of School: Wednesday, August 21, 2019

[bookmark: _GoBack]Open House: Wednesday, August 28, 2019 from 4:00-6:00pm

Early Dismissal: Thursday, August 29, 2019

No School: Friday, August 30 and Monday, September 2, 2019



Please Take Note…

Letters are being sent home now as opposed to the end of the summer. Please put this in a safe place, so you can refer to it as needed before the start of next school year!
In an effort to be sure that students do not have unnecessary items in their desks, I have included a list of items to be brought on the first day. Please review this list carefully. Pencils and pencil tip erasers will be needed both at school and at home throughout the year. However, please do not send the entire year’s supply to school on the first day. Keep them at home to send to school with your child as needed. 
		Thank you!
Be sure to check the school blog for important updates/information over the summer!!!
https://conestoga.pennmanor.net/
Welcome, welcome!

     I hope that you and your family have a fun and relaxing summer! I plan to spend time having fun with my family. My three boys keep me pretty busy. One of our favorite summer activities is swimming in my sister’s pool. I love to dance and will also be teaching some dance classes this summer.

     This will be my 15th year teaching at Conestoga! Take some time to read through this brochure with your family to give you an idea of some things you can expect for your third grade year as well as things that you’ll need for the first day. Enjoy your summer and I’ll see you on Wednesday, August 21st!
	        
~Mrs. Fellenbaum
Classroom blog:
http://blogs.pennmanor.net/hfellenbaum/ 
Classroom Moodle page:
https://moodle.pennmanor.net/course/view.php?id=566
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